Meeting Go to Meeting

May 27, 2021

Meeting called to order 7:34 p.m.
Pledge of Alliance

Open Public Statement

Roll Call:
George Garbaravage Absent Alternate Carol Evans Present
Chuck Griffin Present Alternate Colleen Forest Present

Arlene Keenan Present
Erica Napolitano Present
Roberta Rapisardi Present
Joe Rullo Absent

Kim Woijcik Absent

Blaise Scibetta Present

Motion to approve the Minutes from April 22, 2021 meeting was made, seconded and approved.

Motion to register for the Webnair News letter was made, seconded and approved.

Roberta reported that the clean-up event was a success. Many people were very happy and look
forward to the next one. We should plan for another in the fall and direct it to the youth of the
community. Plan on one for the end of September to the middle of October.

Water front permit was submitted for approval on S. Commodore. There were no objections and
approved.

Blaise reported on the Bluebird nest boxes. Nest have been very active. 12 new birds and 5 eggs.

Commission received a letter from Jason, Township Engineer regarding grants and types from Atlantic
City Electric Co. We need to work with him to update our status and check what grants are available.



Town wide Garage sale is scheduled for July 10-11

Walkability study will be done for free. Motion to go ahead with the study was made and approved. This
will help give us points to get to Silver Status.

Reusable grocery bags will give us more points. Carol reported that we have 2000 left over and can be
given out at the next event.

Roberta said the Commission needs to have a mission statement. Everyone is to work on it.

Meeting open to public comments:

Jody Stewart wants to get on our commission. Blaise informed her to put in a letter of intent and if the
Township wants to add another person on they will inform her.

Blaise stated the Rep. Van Drew and AC Future are at a stand still right now on Solar Street Lights. All
these things will help us.

Blaise said a lot of businesses wanted to help out with town clean-up. Next one we do to set a meeting
with the township administrator to discuss on raising funds.

Arlene addressed the issue of properties in township in need of maintenance and specifically two on W.
Navasink #2 and #28. Properties not touched since Hurricane Sandy. Blaise will check on them.

Motion to Adjourn made, and approved 8:24 p.m.
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Arlene Keenan
Recording Secretary

Minutes Approved 6/24/21



